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I Wanna Hold Your Hand 🎵  
 

The Pearson Educational Foundation is in the “business” of supporting 
excellent education in the LBPSB schools, and we have great respect for 
people and groups with that same objective. Thank you to everyone who 
opened their hearts to help with our latest fundraiser, for food and clothing 
needs for less fortunate students among us. By the time you read this, our 
“A Little Help” show at John Rennie High School on Oct 25, will have raised 
enough to give a little help to those in need. It’s not too late to follow your 
instinct to share. Make that donation to the “little help” campaign. Make a 

difference for others. All you need is love 🎸🎵     http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca 
   

Macdonald High School Alumni Association 

PEF provides so much for so many great programs; but also enjoys giving credit where 
credit is due.  

PEF salutes the Macdonald High School Alumni Association for their generous 
contributions over many years in support of all things Mac High. The high cost of Robotics 
science programs is no surprise to those who pursue the study. The MHSAA will cover 
complete costs for the Mac High Robotics Team to participate, and, we hope, win again, 
in the CRC competition in February 2020.  

The MHSAA has really made a difference in the students’ daily lives at Macdonald High: 
sharing costs for art display installations, Remembrance Day ceremonies, flags, 
equipment, scholarships, and entrance fees for last year’s Regional and Canada Wide 
Science Fair participants, and now this year’s robotics competitors. We owe a great deal 
to our partners at MHSAA. We wish them well as they step into the next phase of their 

journey. Many, many thanks to the MHSAA. ♥ 

Don’t forget to get your tickets for the Light a Dream Casino Night! 

On Friday November 1, 2019 Light a Dream will be 
holding its major fundraiser of the year, the annual Casino 
Night and Auction. The event will be held at the 
prestigious Beaconsfield Golf Club located at 49 Golf 
Road in Pointe-Claire beginning at 7:00 pm. 

If you can’t go, please give a donation to support this fine 
organization! Any amount is welcome and appreciated! 

You can find all the info at https://www.lightadream.com/casino-night 

 

Are you interested in helping our schools with PEF? Call us today! 

http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/
https://www.lightadream.com/casino-night

